
28th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Attendance is 93.9% for this week and for the half term is 94%. Many thanks for your 

support. 

 

Lenten Charity – we will have an own clothes day next Friday – please could the children 

bring in chocolate or sweets as a donation for a tombola. The Mini Vinnies are going to host a 

fun afternoon in school to raise money for Mary’s meals on Friday 11th April. More information to 

follow, thanks for your support. 

 

Y2 and Y3 have produced some beautiful assemblies over the past couple of weeks on St Patrick 

and The Last Supper. Many thanks to the staff and we look forward to Y4 and their assembly next 

week. 

 

Netball/Football – our teams are representing our school so well. Many thanks for your support 

in getting the children to the venues and thanks to the staff for being there to organise 

everything. 

 

Prayer Service. Many thanks to the children who led the prayer service last week. We will 

continue our prayers during Lent for all of our needs and concerns. 

 

We break up on Thursday 17th April. 

 

I know the Easter holidays are all very different this year but we have a few weeks to go 

yet! 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 

 

 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 


